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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

DATE:  February 8, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:  Night Time Lane Closure on Highway 101; February 11, 2019 

 

Contact person: Tim Gross, City Engineer/Director of Public Works 

541-574-3366 
 
 

Lane closures will occur on Highway 101 between NE 11th and NE 10th Streets, from 6:00 PM to 6:00 

AM on Monday night, February 11, 2019. 

 

All lanes will be open during the day, from 6:00 AM to 6:00 PM. 

 

This work is part of the City’s project to realign the existing storm sewer infrastructure and improve 

drainage. Crews are working at night to minimize the impact on highway traffic. Please use extra 

caution driving through this section of the highway during lane closures. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 
 
 


